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I oppose further regulation of the livestock feeding operations. Oregon already has 

one of the most regulated programs in the country. By adding more and more 

regulations, you are making it harder for farmers and ranchers to make a living. You 

are also going to cause more disruption in the food supply and much higher prices at 

the grocery store. 

NO on SB 85 


